
 

 
 
 

 
We would like to thank the parents who attended today’s coffee morning. Ms 
Termaat presented the MYP Personal Project and answered parents’ questions. 
Attached to the email, you will find some information on the exciting feature of 
the Middle Years Programme. 
 
 

 
MYP parent-teacher conferences will take place on 27 March from 3:30pm to 
6:00pm and on 28 March from 12:45pm to 5:00pm. As usual, MYP teachers will 
be available by appointment. At the moment, they are completing checklists for 
each student against a set of criteria. If an area of concern is identified for a 
student, a conference will be pre-booked with the relevant teacher. The parents 
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of remaining students are not required to attend conferences. However, they can 
sign up for selected conferences. All parents will receive their child’s checklist and 
information on how to sign up for conferences next week. 
 
PYP student-led conferences will take place on 25th April. More details will follow 
soon. 
 

 
Please note that the swimming class on 28th March will be cancelled due to the 
MYP parent-teacher conferences. 
 

 
We would like to thank all parent volunteers for their support last Friday. We 
would not have been able to organize the event without your help. 
 

 
This is a reminder that students need to have indoor shoes to be able to 
participate in PE and Science classes. Providing the shoes are closed and non-
marking, one pair can be used in both classes. Students wearing only socks or 
inappropriate shoes cannot be admitted to the science lab for safety reasons. 
 
 
 
 

Winter Activities Day – thank you! 
 

Indoor shoes 
 

No swimming on 28th March 
 



 

 
A pair of black and pink Muck boots size 36 went missing last Friday at the end of 
the Winter Activities Day. If you or your child took them home by mistake, please 
return them to the office at your earliest convenience.  
 

 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
 
School nurse Solveig Karine Mjølstad Fossholt  

Solveig-Karine.Mjolstad-Fossholt@gjovik.kommune.no 
 
Swimming  Ragnar Görögh  ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Marina Shalaginova sfo@gjovikis.no  
 

 
 
Grade Date 

Grade 4 14.03.19 
21.03.19 
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28.03.19 CANCELLED 
04.04.19 
11.04.19 

Grade 1 25.04.19 
02.05.19 
09.05.19 
16.05.19 
23.05.19 
06.06.19 
13.06.19 

 


